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WLC News: 
Parent/Teacher conferences will be held on Thursday October 4

th
.  Progress reports will be 

handed out to parents at the conferences. 

 

NECAP testing will take place October 9, 10, 11, for grades 6, 7, 8, & 11.  Students will be 

tested on the subject areas of Writing, Reading, and Math. 

 

The sophomore class will take the PSAT on October 17
th

. 

 

The budget process has begun. Over the next two weeks I will be meeting with all department 

heads.  

 

The PG Committee met on October 3
rd

 to address the recommended changes from the 

Department of Education. We will be submitting a new and hopefully final draft in the coming 

days.  

 

We’re in the process of reviewing NEASC’s response and highlighted recommendations to our 

response from last year. I will keep the Board informed as we navigate through the process.   

 

AD Report: 

The Girls Varsity Softball team has solicited for donations for Championship Jackets.  They have collected 

$2440 from area businesses and private donations.  The team would like to thank the following sponsors: 

Hayward’s Trading Post, Souhegan Wood Products, Brennan & Mackay Appliances, Cote Machine Co., 

Cheever & Sullivan PA, Burbak Companies, Steve’s School Bus Service, Inc., Alene Candles, Wilton Police 

Association, WS Packaging Group, Inc., Elmer Santere, Bent Burke Post #10, Bent Burke Unit 10 

(American Legion Auxiliary), Hannah & Martha Mackintosh, Bent Burke Post #10 (Sons of the American 

Legion), and the Milford Rotary Club Foundation. 

The fall sports season is at the half-way mark.  All teams have enjoyed success and also felt the 

sting of defeat.  The post-season is fast approaching. 

 

Guidance News: 

Juniors and seniors attended their first college fair on Tuesday October 2
nd

.  There will be 

another college fair on November 16
th

 at Keene State College.   


